) Bexley Recreation City Council Update
) & Parks 2/21/23

Recreation Board Meeting:
e The Recreation Board met on Wed., Feb. 8" at 5:30p at the Senior Center
o The board approved a $40 senior pool membership rate.
o The board was updated on the Alcohol Framework Resolution discussion that took place at
City Council on Feb. 7%".
o The board assigned Ann Brennan to fill the vacant seat on the Senior Advisory Committee.
e The next Recreation Board meeting is scheduled for Wed., Mar. 1*' at 530p at City Hall.

Year of the Parks — Update:
e Bexley City Hall will host the Commonwealth Park Community Workshop
on Mon., Mar. 6™ from 6p-7:30p. Items of discussion/review:
o Public Workshop for the Columbia Project Design
o Commonwealth Park Arboretum and Pond Update
o Update on the overall Commonwealth Park Master Plan
e We have put together a small working group of residents that are skate
board enthusiast with the goal of evaluating the potential for the
installation of a community skate park.
o We have identified potential space at Schneider Park and will be working on engaging a
design team to help us through the process.

Jeffrey Summer Camp Registration:

e Registration for returning families opened online on Feb. 6. That day we reached a tentative

waitlist for all three summer camp programs.
o Families are required to submit the weeks they want by Fri., Feb. 24™ at which point we will
look to open additional weeks to those on the waitlist.

o New resident family registration opens up online on Mar. 6" at S5pm.

e Our goal is to work to accommodate as many families as we can safely service. Registration has
been extremely high, but we will continue to work through the process to get as many families in as

possible.
Pool Membership: DAVID H. MADISON
e The new $50 individual pool membership structure opened up this month. BEXL E Y
e We have a total of 318 memberships that have been sold to date.
. . e
e General feedback has been positive around the new structure and the savings »
it will provide for families. afg’g#
e This month, the board approved a discounted rate for seniors of $40 per -

senior.



